March 7, 1980

Dr. Peter Rodgers
Hazardous Waste Management Division
Waste Management Branch
Environment Canada
Environmental Protection Service
Place Vincent Massey - 14th Floor
Ottawa, Ontario
KIA 108

Dear Dr. Rodgers:

Re: , Hazardous Waste Management Contract #KE 204-9-0374

I am enclosing the submission we have recently discussed respecting hazardous wastes management. I trust this material will constitute complete fulfillment of the above contract terms and that release of the contract monies can now be expedited.

On behalf of CELRF I would like to thank your office for the opportunity to contribute to the work of the Hazardous Waste Task Force. Should the need arise I would be pleased to discuss any aspects of the submission with you. I would also welcome any comments from other members of the Task Force. If possible we should like to be kept apprised of the continuing work of the Task Force or related groups.

I am returning to you under separate cover your copy of the U.S. document on hazardous waste disposal.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours very truly,

CANADIAN ENVIRONMENTAL LAW REJEARCH FOUNDATION

J.F. Castrilli Research Director

JFC/fc

Enclosure